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In 1998, Oregon voters used VBM for primary and general elections. Fast-forward to 

2025, and problems have arisen over the years regarding mail-in voting, such as the 

U.S. Postal Service failing to fix mail ballot issues year after year. In 2024 we had 

election threats, when the FBI warned of election threats to our system, including 

cyber attacks. Oregon gets an "F: in Election Integrity! I might add recent failures 

such as the inadvertent registration of over 1,500 noncitizens in Oregon and the U.S. 

Postal Service's failure to deliver ballots to 2% of registered voters in Coos County 

are only two of many examples that underscore the urgent need for REFORM! 

Another problem is allowing voters to register without proof of U.S. citizenship. A BIG 

CONCERN IS WHEN I FOUND OUT OREGON is currently facing multiple lawsuits 

for failing to comply with the National Voter Registration Act; refusing to provide 

access to voter maintenance records, and failing to remove inactive voters. Oregon 

can still have mail-in voting for Military Overseas voters and those unable to vote in 

person. 

It's also about time the American Citizens should start acting as Responsible 

Citizens, and honor our Freedoms that we all have, and show it, with IN-PERSON 

VOTING AT THE BALLOT BOX! Think back before 1998, we had no problems with 

our voting ELECTION INTEGRITY!  

I am a voter in Umatilla County, Oregon, and I support SB 210 BILL. Thank you, 

Kathy Wilson  

 


